LINE CONNECTION CHG
Beginning on or after July 19, 2009, the rate for the Line Connection Charge, Additional Line, is scheduled to increase from $15.25 to $16.75. This one-time charge is billed for each additional line after the first line when multiple lines are ordered. If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T representative at 1.888.757.6500. Thank you for choosing AT&T North Carolina.

